
 

 

 

 

 
Class 1 Home learning 17th April 2024 

It really is lovely to be back in Class 1! The children have settled back in well and they are 

already fully engaged in their new learning. 
In English, we are focussing on a non-fiction text called ‘I don’t like snakes’ The children 
will be learning how to use information texts to collect relevant facts about a chosen 
animal or insect to create their own explanation text.  
In maths, we are focussing on calculation (multiplication and division) and then we will 

be moving on to learning about measurement including time.  
The children are very excited to be learning about the ‘seaside’ for geography, focussing 
on local beaches, maps and tourism and we are hoping to have a visit from the RNLI to 
talk to us about beach safety.  
 

Year 1 

Your child will be bringing home a book this week which they read with you and also 

during guided reading, the aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their 

phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to 

read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading records.  

 

Year 2. Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and 

read it both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have 
guided reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader 
book. 

 

Phonics: - ongoing 
they, this, them, that, both, than, their, there, together. 

 

Parents, I need your help! 
Please listen out for your child saying the above words and, if you hear a ‘v’ or ‘f’ sound 
instead of a ‘th’ sounds, can you correct them by saying the word with the correct sound 
and mouth formation and then encourage your child to repeat it back to you.  
Many children are saying these words with the ‘v’ or ‘f’ sound and then therefore spelling 
them with a ‘v’ sound e.g. ven for then, bof for both.  

Your continued support is greatly appreciated.  
 

Science: 
We are learning about plants for Science this term so another practical piece of home 
learning this week – chosen by a child in class 1. 
Please can you create a piece of art for a plant or flower. Like other tasks, you can draw 
it, paint it, make a collage, sculpt it – it’s up to you. 

Be creative! 


